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LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY 
 

WRITTEN QUESTION 
 
Mr Wood to Minister for Planning and Lands 
 

Acquisition of Land, Hundred of Hart 
 
 
The Department of Lands and Planning intends to acquire land for a one 
hundred metre road through freehold land in the Hundred of Hart. The 
proposed road starts near the intersection of the Litchfield Park Road and 
Marindja Road: 
 
1. What discussions were held with the landowners directly affected by 

this proposed road. 
 
2. Where were these discussions held. 
 
3. On what dates were these discussions held.  
 
4. Who attended these discussions. 
 
5. Who initiated the request for a public road. 
 
6. What are the reasons for this new road. 
 
7. Why is it 100 metres wide. 
 
8. Why does the road stop at one property and not continue through that 

property to the next properties.  
 
9. Will the road be fenced, if so, who will pay. 
 
10. Is there any compensation for the loss of land to be paid to the 

landowners. 
 
11. What allowance in the design of the road has been given to the 

movement of cattle from one side of the proposed road to the other so 
that cattle can access water found only on the eastern side of the road. 

 
12. When does the department intend to build this road, what is the 

estimated cost and what is the expected completion date. 
 
13. Was there Development Consent Approval given for changes to the 

effected parcels of land as boundaries would have changed because of 
the proposed road. If so, were these changes advertised. 

__________________ 


